
Support Children's Health: Leave a Legacy 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As a valued supporter of [Children's Hospital Name], I would like to Share an opportunity to 

make a lasting impact on the lives of children in our community. By considering a legacy gift in 

your will or estate plan, you can help ensure that we continue to provide critical care and 

innovative treatments for generations to come. 

Your support is crucial in helping us achieve our mission of providing the highest quality care to 

every child, regardless of their circumstances. Legacy gifts can be directed toward specific 

programs, research, or enhancing our facilities, making your contribution even more personal. 

We invite you to learn more about how legacy giving works by contacting our development team 

at [Contact Information]. Together, we can build a healthier future for children in need. 

Thank you for considering this meaningful opportunity. Your generosity can help change lives. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Children's Hospital Name] 

[Contact Information] 


